
 

Alleghany County Electoral Board 

110 Rosedale Ave., Ste. D 

Covington, Va. 24426 

(540)965-1715 

 

Minutes for 2/24/2021 

 

Attending: Anita Proffitt, John Barnes, Tiney Rose and Jack Cannon 

1) Ballot retrieval process was discussed.  The Board and Registrar will be heading to courthouse to complete the 

State required after election audit. 

2) Electronic Poll Book will be purchased.  County authorized $21,000 to be used for 1st payment in this FY budget.  

Balance of payment to be in next FY budget.  Wednesday March 3rd at 11 am the Poll Book company will be at 

Registrar’s office to demo the equipment. 

3) Minimum Security Checklist due by March 1, 2021.  Will be sent to State this week. 

4) Full time employee will be added to the FY 2021 and 2022 budget 

5) Heating and AC deflector to be made for Registrar Office 

6) Meeting was moved to Courthouse for Ballot Retrieval process. 

a. Ballot #39 from Low Moor Precent was pulled and reviewed 

b. Ballot #894 from the CAP was pulled and reviewed 

c. Paperwork was in agreement 

 

 

Submitted By:  Jack Cannon Secretary 

 

Amendments to 2/24/2021 Meeting 

The Board was reorganized with Anita Proffitt as Chairman, John Barnes as Vice Chairman, and Jack Cannon as 

Secretary. 

 

Revision submitted 5-22-2021 by Jack Cannon 

John J. Cannon
Alleghany County Electoral Board Secretary


